From: Glen Lyman 
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2018 2:51 PM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Renee Mayden
Subject: Washington DC attendance

Rich,

On March 28-30, 2018 I attended the Firefighter Physiological Monitoring Technology Summit in Washington DC. The Summit was a joint effort by the National Fallen Firefighter Foundation and the firefighter safety initiative of Skidmore College known as SMARTER. As the Director of Safety for the Chicago Fire Department, the Fire Commissioner requested my presence at the Summit.

The Summit provided me with information to serve the Chicago Fire Department members with possible technology to assist with wearable ECG (electrocardiogram) technology to detect early signs of cardiac events, and the use of algorithms to estimate core temperatures. The summit also demonstrated portable technology to monitor air contamination on the fireground post fire. All the information provided at the Summit will allow me to better advise the Fire commissioner on up and coming physiological technology.

Thank you for the support with attending the Summit.   

Glen P. Lyman

District Chief

Director of Safety

Chicago Fire Department 

